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The leadership he
provided in these matters was
pivotal in bringing about the out-
comes, and all contributed to a
very successful Region V air en-
forcement program.

Citation: This award is given in
recognition of your exceptional
performance in managing major
cases yourself and directing the
work of others to bring about a
cleaner environment for the
citizens of this country.

Faculty Notes

Professor Robert Gordon, who
joined the Faculty as Associate
Professor in September, 1977, ap-
peared on the program of the Se-
venth Annual Meeting of the
American Society for Legal Histo-
ry in Boston in November, 1977.
The subject of his paper was Law-
yers and Merchant Clients in New
York, 1780-1807.

Vilas Professor Willard Hurst,
who is teaching the two spring
quarters at the Holland Law
Center, University of Florida,
Gainesville, gave the seventh
Sulzbacher Memorial Lecture on
September 20, 1977, at Columbia
Law School.

In October, 1977, Professor
Hurst participated in American
Law Institute/American Bar As-
sociation (ALI-ABA) seminar on
the Structure and Governance of
the Corporatior at Lincolnshire, 11-
linois. His subject was the history
of public policy regarding the busi-
ness corporation in the United
States.

Two articles by Professor Peter
Carstensen have been completed
and are ready for publication this
spring. One, which will be
published in the Washington and
Lee Law Review, reviews the anti-
trust decisions of the United
States Supreme Court during its
last term.

.The second, of which Nina
Questal (class of 1976) is co-
author, is a proposal for the use of
Section 5 of the Federal Trade
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Commission Act to regulate large
conglomerate mergers. This arti-
cle will appear in the April issue of
the Cornell Law Review.

Ke Iley ”

CLEW Continues to Grow

CLEW introduces two new staff
members. Tiffany S. Meyer and
Thomas F. Kelley began their
duties as Assistant Director and
Associate Director, respectively,
on September 1, 1977.

Ms. Meyer, a 1976 graduate of
the University of Wisconsin Law
School, returns to Wisconsin after
teaching at Arizona State Univer-
sity at Tempe. She previously was
a short course instructor for the
UW-Extension Department of
Business and Management and
has had experience in the private

business sector.
Mr. Kelley, a native of Massa-

chusetts, is the former director of
Nebraska Continuing Legal
Education, an activity of the State
Bar of Nebraska. A graduate of
Suffolk University Law School in
Boston, he did corporate legal
work before entering the continu-
ing legal education field.

With the addition of Ms. Meyer
and Mr. Kelley to the staff, CLEW
anticipates an increasingly active
future in programming and
publications. Ms. Meyer's ac-
tivities will include working with
practitioners and specialists on
future courses and projects. Mr.
Kelley will assume some of the
responsibilities of CLEW Director
Arnon Allen, who is also an Asso-
ciate Dean of the Law School,
responsible for CLEW and other
outreach activities.




